
 
Legal Action against the Northern Ireland Environment Agency 

 

“This Council must immediately prepare legal action against the Northern Ireland Environment 

Agency (NIEA) for their dereliction of duty in protecting the rights of citizens around the 

Mullaghglass landfill site. 

 

Dangerous odours are having a negative impact on the quality of life of our citizens who live 

within a large circumference of the Mullaghglass landfill site. 

 

NIEA have refused to take action against the landfill operators and as a result, citizens of both 

Belfast and Lisburn are having to endure the daily effluvium of raw waste. 

 

Clean air should be afforded to everyone, we must act now.” 

 

 

Proposer:  Councillor Baker 

 

Seconder:  Councillor Walsh 
 
 
 

(To be debated by the Council) 
 


